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NEWS 
July 26, 2011 

Marilyn Murray & Cindy Walton, 

Presidents-of-the-Month 

All About Ohio 
Since we just celebrated the birthday of our country, we thought we would explore some 

fun facts of our great State of Ohio. I, Cindy, am a township fiscal officer and when the 

township built a new township building, I began looking thru old township records to put out 

for display at our open house and I found them fascinating. Since then, I am intrigued by 

anything Ohio and thought I could share/bore you with some of this information. Hopefully 

we will have some patterns/kits to share. Please bring any patriotic, historic, or "Ohio" Bi-

centennial quilts in for a special show-n-tell. 

Fun With Fabric—July News 

Cancellation:  We will not be doing the Fat Quarters drawing.  There has been little or no in-

terest shown.  Maybe we will try it again next year…we‟ll see. 

Quilt Challenge – We will have your fat quarters and directions ready for you at the July 

meeting.  See either Daleen or Eileen. Note!!!! If you did not sign up for the quilt challenge 

and would like to participate, please e-mail Eileen.  I will pick up your fat quarter before the 

July meeting. (See page 3 for Challenge Guidelines.) 

Free to a good home STASH - Please remember to pick up what has not been taken or sold 

at the end of the meeting. Thanks!!!! 

Friendship Star Exchange – Please pick up your friendship start blocks by the end of the 

meeting. Thanks!!!! 

Orphan Blocks – If you have any you would like to donate, this seems like a good project for 

us.  Almost all of the blocks that have been brought in have been taken. 

Reminder! – Bring a pencil or pen to the meeting as there will be a fun activity for you and a 

prize will be given at the August meeting. 

Ohio's state flag was 
adopted in 1902. The Ohio 
burgee, as the swallowtail 

design is properly called, was 
designed by John Eisemann.  

mailto:emarkwood@live.com?subject=WQG%20Challenge


 

 

2011 Committees 
(Go to www.westervillequiltguild.com for 

committee information.) 
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Local Quilt Shows 

Quilt National continues 

through September 5 in the 

Dairy Barn Arts Center, 8000 

Dairy Lane, Athens. Hours: 

noon to 5 pm Saturdays and 

Sundays; 11 am to 5 pm Tuesdays, Wednes-

days and Fridays; and 11 am to 8 pm Thurs-

days. Admission: $7, $5 for students and 

senior citizens, free for children 12 and 

younger; $4 after 5 pm on Thursdays. Call 

740-592-4981 or visit www.dairybarn.org for 

more information. 

 

TRANSFORMATIONS: Fine Art from Fibre 

& Wood at High Road Gallery in Worthington. 

Featuring works from Off Our Blocks 

Quilters plus Central Ohio Wood Turners. 

Chairs: Brenda Jennings and Blair Davis. 

Show dates: August 31 to September 24, gal-

lery hours Wednesday – Saturday 12 – 4. 

Artists reception: Sunday, September 4th, 2

-4 pm. High Road Gallery, 12 East Stafford 

Ave, Worthington. 

Charm Square Swap 

This month’s theme is "Patriotic Colors" - 

Red, White, and Blue. As in the past, please 

use quilt shop quality fabrics cut into a 6" x 

6" square. August’s theme is "School Days" - 

Pinks.  

I am looking for copies of the following 

(to borrow): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quilt Issue #90      Quilt Issue #97  

June/July 2008      Feb/Mar 2009 

 

Thanks,  Karen LeSueur 

WQG/MVOB Sew-in July 24 

 Our next sew-in with My Very Own Blanket 

is Sunday, July 24, 1:00-5:00. MVOB is lo-

cated at 260 East Broadway Ave., Wester-

ville. It's a gray building with dark red trim 

and is just west of Otterbein Ave. on E. 

Broadway. 

 Aggie will be leading the 

sew-in with a floating star 

scrappy quilt. MVOB has 

new Janome sewing ma-

chines, fabric, and all sup-

plies you need for the sew-

in. If you'd like to work on 

your own machine, they can also accommo-

date that. Also, guild members are encour-

aged to bring fabric pre-cut for this pro-

ject: 20 8.5 inch squares of a solid reading 

fabric and 40 assorted scrappy 4.5 inch 

squares. Come join the fun, learn a new tech-

nique, and help foster children know that we 

care about them!  

Service Project Committee, 

Becky Dickson, Aggie Peterson, & Corinne 

Vititoe 

http://www.dairybarn.org


 

 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The Westerville Medical Campus of OhioHealth, 300 Polaris 

Pkwy, Westerville, OH 43082, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  

E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 

program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 

If you would like to submit an article or 

“tip” to the newsletter, please send it, 

either as an  attachment or type the 

text in your email, and send it to me at: 

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com 

 

The “publication” date for the Newslet-

ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 

member that does not have access to 

email, please give them a copy of the 

newsletter. 

Mr. Frog Wants to 

Remind You: 

 
Wear Your Name Tags or Pay the Penalty! 
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Quilt Challenge 2011 Guidelines  

 You will receive 1 fat quarter at the July meeting. 

 You must use at least 50% of the fat quarter in 

your project 

 There must be some quilting in your final project. 

 You must use a minimum of 3 different embellish-

ments.  Be creative!!!! 

 Think outside the box….It does not have to be a 

wall hanging!  Maybe…a purse, a stuffed animal, a 

doll, etc. 

 There is no size limit and you may use up to 4 

other fabrics in your creation. 

 Due date:  To be decided!!!!!   Either October 2011 

or January 2012!!! 

 A prize will be given to the winning project, as de-

cided by a written vote of the members present 

at the meeting. 

Reminder to Greeters 
Don‟t forget that one of the duties of a 

Greeter is to help with Show „n Tell by hold-

ing the quilts up for viewing while each per-

son is talking about their creation. Thanks! 

WQG 2011 Programs 
August 23 - Karen Lesueur - Maria Elkins 

Trunk Show 

September 27 - Julie Lockard - Beth Schillig 

"Jeepers Journey" 

October 25 - Jayne Godsey & Pat Beeman - 

Sewing Room Surplus Sale 

November 29 (NOTE: week later) - Abby 

Miller, Ruthie Hoover, Connie Gelfer - Annual 

Guild Holiday Party 

December - No meeting 

Greeters for 2011 

June 28 -  Karen Gulley 

   Marilyn Murray 

July 26 -  Ruth Ann Leavell 

August 23 -  Susan Edwards 

September 27 - Madeline Hansen 

   Marsha Young 

October 25 - Rose Wetherill 

   Corinne Vititoe 

November 29 - JoAnne Hurst 

   Maralina Patton 

http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com
mailto:info@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Information%20Please
mailto:Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Newsletter

